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Employees Can Get a Head Start on Open Enrollment 
Employees who are tobacco users and want to earn their monthly premium 
credit for 2024 don’t have to wait until Open Enrollment this fall. They can 
take action now to save money throughout 2024! 

Starting July 1, 2023, tobacco users can attend a tobacco cessation 
counseling session at their Primary Care Provider’s (PCP) office for FREE 
to earn a lower premium for 2024. They have until November 30, 2023, to 
take action. (Note: If employees combine their tobacco cessation visit with 
another service, there may be a copay.) This convenient employee option 
means there’s no need to wait for Open Enrollment in October to secure 
their monthly premium credit for 2024. 

How it works: 

• After employees visit a PCP for their tobacco cessation session, the 
provider will submit a claim on their behalf. To ensure they receive 
credit for their visit, employees can upload their office visit summary 
to the “Document Center” located in eBenefits, the State Health 
Plan’s enrollment system. They should make sure to request a copy 
of their summary during their visit. 

• This action is ONLY for tobacco users who want to reduce their 
monthly premium by $60 per month in 2024. If employees are NOT 
tobacco users, they will simply attest to that online during Open 
Enrollment, October 9-27, 2023.  

 

https://www.shpnc.org/ebenefits?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=July+2023+HBR+Update


• During Open Enrollment, they will need to attest during the online 
enrollment process. This step is critical to ensure employees receive 
the lower premium for 2024. 

This month, employees who took no action on tobacco attestation last year 
will receive the following postcard reminder regarding 2024 Open 
Enrollment. 

 

 

  

 

Open Enrollment HBR Training Starts THIS WEEK! 

 

 

 

Let us help you get ready for Open 
Enrollment! The State Health Plan is 
holding Open Enrollment trainings for 
HBRs in July. Open Enrollment 
trainings cover important information 
regarding 2024. These trainings will 
be offered as webinars, so you may 
join us from the comfort of your own 
desk. 

 

  

This year, Open Enrollment will be held October 9-27, 2023. Reserve your 
spot to ensure you have the information you need to best serve your 
employees! Click below to register for the one that best fits your schedule. 



Open Enrollment HBR Trainings Dates/Times: 

• July 19 – 2 to 4 p.m.   
• July 20 – 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
• July 25 – 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
• July 27 – 2 to 4 p.m. 

The Plan will also begin to focus on Open Enrollment during the HBR 
monthly webinars in addition to other important announcements. To register 
for the monthly HBR webinars, visit the Plan’s website. 
  

 

'Understanding Your Medical Plan Options When You 
Become Medicare-Eligible' Series for Employees 
Do you have employees considering retirement? Our 2023 “Understanding 
Your Medical Plan Options When You Become Medicare-Eligible” series of 
convenient webinars continues through August. 

These popular, free webinars are designed for active employees who will 
soon be 65, are already 65 or older, and retirees getting ready to turn 65. 
Each event lasts approximately 2 hours and will explain important 
information regarding Medicare, retirement health benefit options and offer 
the opportunity to ask questions. These events are also a great resource for 
HBRs, so feel free to attend! 

Click here to register for a webinar → 

 

  

 

2023 HBR Monthly Webinars 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1589862358346562392
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8705059387405972569
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8173987574608964693
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5032082520704178778
https://www.shpnc.org/hbrs/training-and-development?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=July+2023+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/upcoming-events?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=April+2023+HBR+Update
https://www.shpnc.org/upcoming-events?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=April+2023+HBR+Update


 

  

The State Health Plan continues to 
utilize monthly HBR webinars as 
monthly training opportunities. The 
monthly webinars serve as the main 
source of updates and guided 
training. Given this emphasis, HBR 
attendance at each monthly webinar 
is required. 

All webinars are scheduled to take 
place from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. To 
register for the monthly webinars, see 

.websitebelow or visit the Plan’s  
   

• July 26, 2023, 10-11 a.m. 
• August 23, 2023, 10-11 a.m. 
• September 20, 2023, 10-11 a.m. 
• October 25, 2023, 10-11 a.m. 
• November 15, 2023, 10-11 a.m. 
• December 20, 2023, 10-11 a.m. 

  

 

 

 

https://www.shpnc.org/hbrs/training-and-development?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=July+2023+HBR+Update
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/311042371173284364
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4887799104209516299
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1277399842290776332
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/3695676711537616139
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6429204455205670416
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5129758733167193945
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/311042371173284364


 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

https://www.eatingwell.com/recipe/8050139/stuffed-pepper-casserole/
https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/skin/basic_info/sun-safety.htm
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=31530079&msgid=392317&act=KYXJ&c=1308304&pid=1671506&destination=https*3A*2F*2Ffacebook.com*2FSHPNC*2F&cf=19875&v=92a0ae3d3ecab8ca225402b2056e020c886329055dd6ad4b57ef86badc59c489__;JSUlJSU!!HYmSToo!b9XlMPhORIR1OJf6n4TLefLd2wn2mLL9VRKRJx8-FO2xmQGrhDb27A1oNRops3RU5o3XfZZobskmBnazhh2H-vr0kk0N-LUEZVc$


 

 

  

 

Eligibility and Enrollment Questions: 855-859-0966 

Prescription Questions: 888-321-3124 

For questions on this newsletter, e-mail: ppo.inquiries@nctreasurer.com 
  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=31530079&msgid=392317&act=KYXJ&c=1308304&pid=1671506&destination=http*3A*2F*2Fppo.inquiries*40nctreasurer.com&cf=19875&v=1852a07c16282a606767c415fbc3427be9e2eb3670285141ca260180ad0434cd__;JSUlJQ!!HYmSToo!b9XlMPhORIR1OJf6n4TLefLd2wn2mLL9VRKRJx8-FO2xmQGrhDb27A1oNRops3RU5o3XfZZobskmBnazhh2H-vr0kk0Nj_wL9x8$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=31530079&msgid=392317&act=KYXJ&c=1308304&pid=1671506&destination=https*3A*2F*2Fwww.shpnc.org*2Fblog*2F2021*2F10*2F29*2Fsign-receive-text-messages-state-health-plan*3Futm_source*3DiContact*26utm_medium*3Demail*26utm_campaign*3Dstate-health-plan*26utm_content*3DJuly*2B2023*2BHBR*2BUpdate&cf=19875&v=aafe9e920b957135890453edf8bdda38c067fc133181c665cde79448b8bb0ce8__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJQ!!HYmSToo!b9XlMPhORIR1OJf6n4TLefLd2wn2mLL9VRKRJx8-FO2xmQGrhDb27A1oNRops3RU5o3XfZZobskmBnazhh2H-vr0kk0N-CIp2q8$
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